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November 9,1982

BEC0 Ltr. #82-289
VPNE 82-133

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

On July 21, 1982, the updated Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR)

for the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station was submitted in compliance with

10 CFR 50.71(e). An errata was also submitted in an effort to identify

last minute additions and/or mistakes discovered in the FSAR. As noted

in the FSAR submittal letter, replacement sheets which reflected these

changes would be submitted shortly. Please find enclosed replacement
a

sheets for the thirteen (13) sets of FSAR's submitted earlier.

Very truly yours,

%( auJ
f*? '

,.
| eiu

"O Enclosure ( f /}g 13 Sets Replacement Sheets
| @@ Commonwealth of Massachusetts)
! 7 $ County of Suffolk )

o
8@ Then personally appeared before me J. Edward Howard, who, being duly sworn, did
@[ state that he is Vice President-Nuclear Engineering of Boston Ediso,1 Company,

wo the applicant herein, and that he is duly authorized to execute and file the
C,A @7 submittal contained herein in the name and on behalf of Boston Edison Company and

that the statements contained in said submittal are true to the best of his
knowledge and belief.
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#Notary /Public


